Valérie Kubwimana is attending the ESG lunch on 13 March 2019.

The group participants expressed their interest to respond to the urging needs for clear

reporting guidelines and help LPEA members to guide their ESG strategies based on European
best practices.

We look forward to meeting the other attendees there.



